
                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                29th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Following recent school tradition, earlier this year, the Year 11 students expressed an interest in 
buying a leavers' hoodie as a souvenir of their time at Lacon Childe. Unfortunately, with the current 
situation, arrangements were put on hold. However, if you would still like to purchase a hoodie for 
your child, we have created a design specific for Lacon that you can now order. The company we are 
using is called leavershoodies.com. You can order one of the hoodies via their website, choosing the 
colour, style and size required for your child. You can also add other features if you wish, such as a 
nickname to the back. The website link is: 
  
https://www.leavershoodies.com/shop/lacon-childe-school-yr11-2020 
  
The school would usually have arranged this for your child but with the current situation, it is simpler 
for you to make the order independently. There is no obligation to buy one, but it would be great to 
see our 2020 leavers wearing their hoodies with pride in and around Cleobury this summer and in 
the future. The deadline for orders is SUNDAY 5TH JULY 2020. 
  
Please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions. However, the company's customer service 
is very good. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Britton  
Subject Leader - English 
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